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Nissan Owners Workshop Manual
1986

hatchback k12 series with petrol engines inc
special limited editions does not cover diesel
models c c coupe convertible or facelifted
range introduced october 2007 petrol 1 0 litre
998cc 1 2 litre 1240cc 1 4 litre 1386cc does
not cover 1 6 litre petrol engines

Nissan Owners Workshop Manual
1991

the european union has highlighted the issue
of environmentally sound use of products in
the context of integrated product policy ipp
accordingly consumers should have easy access
to understandable relevant and credible
environmental information information about
product characteristics is available in
different forms and sources but in many cases
relevant environmental information is not
available on the product itself the study
described in this report was initiated in
order to produce information on the state of
user instructions regarding environmental
information user manuals of passenger cars and
refrigerators were focused on examining the
advice which could diminish the harmful
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environmental effects of the use of these
products other studied products included such
durable products as textiles and furniture as
well as such consumables as cleaning chemicals
and recyclable paper products the study raised
many ideas about actions that could promote
the status and eco development of instructions
for use
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